
 

 

STATEMENT FROM GENERAL MCLANE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
From General McLane School District Superintendent Richard Scaletta 

 
November 4, 2020 

 

“I wanted to let you know that we have our first positive case with a teacher. This is an 
elementary teacher who fortunately teaches only online students, so no students are close 
contacts. There is just one other teacher who is a close contact and will be in quarantine. 
 
All other close contacts in this case have been identified as a result of interactions outside of 
school and have been placed in quarantine.” 
 
 

 
 
 
All parents and families in the District received this communication via phone call home on 
Wednesday, November 4, 2020 around 12:20 p.m.  
 
For questions or more information, please contact Sarah Grabski, Director of Communications and 
Administrative Services at sarahgrabski@generalmclane.org or 814-273-1033 ext 5901. 
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